
WASHINGTON SCHOOL
SADDLE BROOK SCHOOL DISTRICT
225 Market Street Telephone 201-843-6740
SADDLE BROOK, NEW JERSEY 07663 Fax 201-843-2610

Brooke Hanenberg
Supervisor of Early Childhood & Special Services

Pre-K Registration

The Saddle Brook School District’s Pre-K registration will commence on April 8, 2024
and must be submitted via Google Form by April 30, 2024 for the 2024-2025 school year.
Children born by October 1, 2020 will be eligible to enter Pre-K 4 in September 2024.
Children born by October 1, 2021 will be eligible to enter Pre-K 3 in September 2024.
Please click on this link which will take you to the registration form, or visit the district’s
website at www.sbpsnj.org.

Please see pertinent information below regarding the cost for the 2024-2025 school year.

Program Tuition Payments

1/2 Day AM-5 days/week 9:00-11:30am $3,000 $333.33 over 9 months

Full Day-5 days/week 9:00am-3:00pm $7,400 $822.22 over 9 months

A $75 non-refundable fee will be due at the time of registration.

It is our goal to embrace as many of Saddle Brook’s youngest learners into our Pre-K 3 &
4 programs; however we are committed to keeping class sizes at levels most appropriate to
meet their needs. For this reason, we have a fixed number of seats available in each session.
All Pre-K 3 students moving to Pre-K 4 will be given top priority in securing a spot within
the Pre-K 4 program. All other parents who are interested in securing a spot in the Pre-K 4
program will be selected based on a lottery system. All new Pre-K 3 registered students will
be selected through our lottery system as well. At this time the lottery will only be available
to current Saddle Brook residents. Should we have additional spots available we will
consider opening up to out of town students.

Please see procedures below for the district’s lottery system:
● At the close of the registration period on April 30, 2024 all applications will be placed in
a pool and names will be randomly selected.

● It is our hope that we can accommodate all students and we will offer a “second choice”
as an option during the online registration process.

● Parents will be notified of their child’s assignment no later than May 10, 2024.
● Should we have any remaining seats following the close of registration, we will reopen

registration.

Before and after care for Pre-K students is available through AlphaBEST. You can learn
more about that program by clicking here.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMmp667_IeS4iRl1Q8EdkmNxW1kp6fhw0VH_b2TZ-SstPHJg/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.sbpsnj.org
https://www.alphabest.org/saddlebrooknj/

